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January 8th, 1924

Mr. Wilfrid Bovey,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Mr. Bovey:

Mr. Lawrence A. Harper of the Department of History of the University 
of California (2204 Glen, Berkeley, Cal.) has written to us asking 
for information on curricular proposals and opinions on the methods 
of teaching.

Would you be so kind as to send to him a copy of Sir Arthur Currie’s 
report? We believe it would be excellent for his purpose. He 
wishes to stimulate undergraduate thought on the same topics at the 
University of California.

Si]--------------------

HaskellDouglas


